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GOVERNOR

NICK FRANKLIN
SECRETARY

SiAic OF NEW MeXiCU
ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505} 334-6178

ppril 19, 1978

Mr. B. E. Yester
Marathon Qi1 Company
P. 0. Box 2059
Casper, Wyoming 82602

Re: Ohio D Government #2

Ohio E Government #2

Ohio F Government #2¢~ C - 220-3/-/2
Dear Mr. Yester,

Your applications to drill the above wells have been amended in
this office as shown in the attachments. Please alter your records
to reflect these changes. Also attached is a memorandum explaining

the well numbering system for infiil drilling.

The U.S5.6.5. office in Farmington, New Mexico nas been notified of
our changes and we will require no reports on the changes.

|f there are any questions, please contact this office,
Sincerely,
WL
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Frank T. Chavez
Deputy Inspector, District #3
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